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Monday 29th January: Year 5 Chemistry Day (in school)*  
Tuesday 30th January: Year 5 Chemistry Day (in school)*  
Monday 5th February: Children’s Mental Health Week*  

Friday 9th February: Year 4 Assembly 9am (all Y4 parents invited)  

Wednesday 7th February: Year 1 walk into Knutsford*  
Friday 9th February: FOBS Bingo (Y4)    
Friday 16th February: Mother Languages Day (KS2)*  

Friday 16th February: Break up for half term    
Monday 26th February: School returns  
Monday 6th March: Y2 Blue Planet Aquarium*  
Friday 8th March: Y3 Assembly (all Y3 parents invited)*  
Monday 11th –Friday 15th March: FOBS Red Envelope Week (Y3)  

Friday 15th March: Whole School Open Afternoon 1.30pm  
Wednesday 20th March: Parents’ Evening Reception to Year 6  

Friday 22nd March: Year 2 Assembly 9am (all Y2 parents invited)  

Monday 25th March: Y5 Easter Experience  

Thursday 28th March: Break up for Easter    
Monday 15th April: Children return   
Friday 26th April: Quiz night/Gin tasting (Y6)  
Wednesday 1st to Friday 3rd May: Y4 & Y5 Residential*  

Monday 10th May: Year 5 Assembly 9am (all Y5 parents invited)*  
Friday 17th May: FOBS BEXFEST (ALL YEAR GROUPS)   
Friday 24th May: Year 6 Assembly 9am (all Y6 parents invited)*  
Friday 24th May: Break up for half term  

Monday 3rd June: INSET day (nursery and school closed)  
Tuesday 4th June: Children return   

Friday 21st June: Sports Day refreshments – Juniors (Y3) / Infants  
(Rec)   
Friday 5th July: FOBS Summer Disco  (Y2 organising)   
Friday 19th July: Break up for summer  
Monday 22nd & Tuesday 23rd July: INSET days  
*New date /Any FOBs events- year group organising in brackets.   

Need to Know Please read the information in the blue section carefully as it contains important information relevant to all parents.  

Second hand uniform sale 
On Thursday 1st February, preschool will be holding a second hand uniform sale outside the nursery at 3pm.We have jumpers 
and t-shirts available all for a donation towards FOBS. 

Cygnet 1 News  
We loved the story of the 
Gingerbread man last week 
and will look more in depth 
this week. We will be doing 
some baking, as well as 
looking as sizes using the 
language ‘big’ and ‘small’. 
We will also be working on 
our colour recognition, 
counting quantities up to 3 
and making bird feeders. 
     
 

Cygnets 2 News  

We have had a very busy week last week learning about 
winter. We thought about what clothes we would need to 
wear to keep us lovely and warm, talking about buttons 
and zips. We played with the ice created some lovely big 
art. This week we will be diving under the sea where we 
will be talking 
about colours 
and sizes using 
the words ‘big, 
medium and 
small’. 
There will also 
be lots of small 
world 
opportunities and pirates available to explore. 

Swans News 
The swans have had a brilliant week looking at different kinds of 
transport. We have looked at different uses to transport and talked 
about what transport the children have been on. In Maths, we have 
been learning about capacity. We have been using the words full and 
empty. This week we are going to be exploring junk modelling. If you 
have any small boxes, tubes or bottle tops, please bring them into 
Nursery.  
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